
City of Alamogordo 
 

 

The City of Alamogordo’s Finance Department would 

like to communicate that there will be an increase in the Gross Receipts Tax (GRT) rate beginning Wednesday, 

July 1, 2020. The city’s current rate is 8.00% anywhere within the city limits.  Per Ordinance Number 1601,  

adopted by the Alamogordo City Commission on May 13th, 2020, the new GRT rate will be 8.125%.   You can 

find all of the City Ordinances on the City’s Municode website at this link https://library.municode.com/nm/

alamogordo/ordinances/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=2020  Below, please find a breakdown of the GRT rate.  

### 

Learn more about the City of Alamogordo, services, happenings and other information at   
http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us, www.alamogordonmtrue.com or @CityOfAlamogordo on Facebook   
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